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ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING - ELECTION OF 
OFFICERS & DIRECTORS 

 
Friday, November 19th, 2021 at 6:30 PM 

 

Updated Official Nominees for 2021 Elections 
 
The Board of Directors of the Bahamas Chamber of Commerce & Employers 
Confederation is pleased to formally advise our membership of our updated 2021 
nominees for Officers and Directors as follows: 
 
Chairman:   Khrystle Rutherford-Ferguson 

Hubert Edwards 
 

Vice Chairman:  Timothy Ingraham 
 
Secretary:  Nadine Frazier 

Nikia Forbes 
 

Treasurer:   Don Williams 
 
Directors:   Antoinette Russell 

Christel Sands-Feaste 
Cristobal Gomez 
Deborah Deal 
Keith Roye 
Marisa Ahwai 
Michele Moodie 
Odetta Morton 
Peter Goudie 
Royann Dean 
Sean Moree 
Vernice Walkine 
 

Our Annual General Meeting will take place on Friday November 19th, 2021 at 6:30 
pm and will be hosted at the Grand Hyatt Baha Mar, Inagua Room, Nassau, Bahamas. 
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Please be reminded that, only members in good standing will be allowed to vote. You 
are kindly asked to RSVP to attend the event. Please note that seats are limited, and 
COVID-19 protocols will be in place. 
 
We anticipate your attendance and remain grateful for your support. 
 
Regards, 

 
 
Dr. Waldon Russell 
BCCEC CEO 

 


